F

From: Linda Stopord < -

Date: Friday, March 12, 2021, 12:49:02 PM

To: 'publicinformation@oeb.ca' <publicinformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Seasonal Rate Class Elimination [CSE: 01gFgm, TKT: klJazXu]
To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to protest the removal of the Seasonal Rate Class option for electricity bills. Increasing
the amount of delivery for the same amount of electricity used does not make any sense whatsoever
and penalizes those of us who choose to have a summer home in Ontario.

Please log this email as another normally happy consumer not being particularly pleased about this
new potential decision. | hope and trust that the Ontario Energy Board will rethink this decision and
not penalize the seasonal consumers.

Sincerely,

Linda Stopford
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